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HeartStone - the paired Parish of

Sacred Heart and St John Stone

CHILDREN’S LITURGY (Little Church)

Children are often referred to as ‘the church of the future’; however, they are also very much part of the church today. 

It is now widely believed that by keeping children in church during the adult Liturgy of the Word, we are effectively teaching them to switch off. With this in mind, we aim to communicate with the children in an informal setting using words they can understand and without ecclesiastical jargon.

At Sacred Heart and St John Stone Churches, the whole congregation is welcomed by the celebrant at the start of Mass. The children are then invited by the celebrant to process to the parish hall. One child carries the Light of God (in the form of an LED candle), another child carries the Word of God (contained in the Children’s Bible)

The children return to the main church at the start of the Liturgy of the Eucharist, bringing the Light and the Word with them and placing it in front of the lectern.

What does this celebration have to offer?

· It gives children an opportunity to celebrate the Word of God at their own level

· It helps children to discover that God’s Word has meaning in  their lives now, as children

· It introduces the children to important aspects of the Gospel message

Children’s Liturgy is always eager to attract new volunteers to help lead the celebration. These could be parents, teenagers or anyone interested in helping in this worthwhile activity. Please contact one of the current Children’s Liturgy leaders if you are interested.
Safeguarding (DBS) checks are essential before you are able to help with this ministry. This can be arranged through Gina Steed our Parish Safeguarding Representative, and she can be contacted on 579026 and dbs.heartstoneparish@btconnect.com 
Organisers:  

Portia Barry/Christine Marsh
at Sacred Heart Church

	Irene Walker/Anne O’Callaghan 
at St John Stone Church


The Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Liverpool is committed to keeping your personal data secure.  The information you have provided will be kept on file and may occasionally be used to contact you about relevant church services. Please see our Privacy Notice on our website at liverpoolcatholic.org.uk/privacynotice
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